
 
 

 

We continue to add cities in Ohio!  The latest is Oberlin, 35 miles 

southwest of Cleveland.  Of course, Oberlin College, famous for its liberal 

arts and music conservatory, is firmly rooted in this city of about 8,600 

people.  Oberlin was founded by two Presbyterian ministers in 1833.  It is 

a quaint yet vibrant American city! 

  



 

The future looks good for the monarchs as they migrate through northwest 

Ohio.  Thank you, Oberlin, for joining in our community efforts to help the 

next generations of monarchs. 

  

Remember, if you need it, we give free advice about how to have a 

monarch festival. 

 

WINGS UP!! 

  

 

 

  

 

Update from Fairfield Bay, Arkansas 
   

Our city signed an agreement with a neighboring school that has a greenhouse. 

They are going to raise close to 1000 milkweed plants for our Bloomin' in the Bay/ 

BBQ festival. Agri and science students from the other two neighboring schools will 

transplant the milkweed to various sites around the city. They will work in 

coordination with our Master Gardeners Group! We are also planning a butterfly 

count and tagging expedition with these students! 

 

 

 

 

  

Board of Advisors Addition 
   



 

We are proud to add to our Board of Advisors Wendy Kertesz, a land developer 

located in Cleveland, Ohio.  She is directly responsible for a new project near Canal 

Fulton, Ohio:  MONARCH, A Living Resort, and Monarch Learning Lab.  The Monarch 

Learning Lab has asked Russ, our Director, to be on its Board of Advisors.  We are 

happy to join hands to help our society with environmental awareness and care, 

which will help the monarch butterfly survive and thrive!  We look forward to your 

advice.     

WELCOME WENDY! 

 

 

 

 

Map of Members  
 

 

  

 

 

 

List of Members by State 

 

ARKANSAS 

 

 

OREGON 

Brookings 
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COLORADO 
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FLORIDA 

DeLand 

Deltona 

Lake Helen 

New Smyrna Beach 
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SOUTH CAROLINA 
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Port Washington 

River Falls 
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Is your city or school thinking about joining?  Learn more at our website, and 

contact us with questions!  
  



  

  

 

We would love to hear from any readers.  Ideas are always important.   

 

Call Russ:  605-691-1074 

 

WINGS UP!  
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